CORRESPONDENCE
7/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 04091-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 9:25 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190222

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190222.

Angela Calhoun

From: Megan Tartaglia <megtartaglia@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:45 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Duke energy bill increase

Florida public service commission,

It has recently been brought to my attention that Duke energy was approved to increase prices of our electric to cover
costs of repairs associated with storms. The customers have no other electric company to choose from and your job is to
protect us from exuberant pricing especially in the current economic times. | am very disappointed in the public service
provided by your commission. Honor humanity above all, that is what we ask of you.

Thank you,
Megan Tartaglia





